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	Abstract:
	ITU-T Study Group 5 has reviewed the liaison statement TSAG-LS50 containing information on Consideration for accessible meetings.  

This liaison answers TSAG-LS50.
ITU-T Study Group 5 would like to thank TSAG for sending the liaison statement TSAG-LS50. 
ITU-T SG5 acknowledges the importance of providing accessible meetings and will consider the suggestion contained in the technical paper. 
As requested, ITU-T SG5 would like to nominate Mr Paolo Gemma as Liaison Rapporteur to JCA-AHF.
ITU-T SG5 looks forward to continuing its collaboration with TSAG and JCA-AHF.
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